
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The City of Floresville will be conducting two public hearings to consider an amendment to the text 
of Chapter 153 of the Code of Ordinances, to add a district to be titled “Planned Development 
District” and associated permitted uses, and regulations. 
 
The PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION of the City of Floresville will conduct a public hearing 
at City Hall, 1120 D Street Floresville Texas, on Wednesday, June 4, 2014 at 6:30 pm. 
 
The CITY COUNCIL of the City of Floresville, Texas will hold a public hearing at City Hall, 1120 D 
Street, Floresville Texas, on Thursday, June 12, 2014 at 7:00 pm.  The City Council is scheduled to 
take final action on the proposed rezoning ordinance following the public hearing. 
 
Anyone having an interest in this request is invited to attend and present comments to the 
Planning and Zoning Commission or to the City Council for consideration at either or both 
meetings.  Questions may be directed to the Permit Office at 830-393-1222. 
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dates, please contact Cyndi Nichols at (830) 393-1222 as soon as possible. 


